
From: Brown, Lindsay M. 
Sent: 4/15/2010 12:22:29 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Malnight, Steven 
(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S0M302774364); Zafar, 
Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov); Steel, Brian 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=B2SF) 

Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Green, 
Stephanie (stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: NARUC/WCPSC - Ojai Conference 

Brian Cherry and Commissioner Bohn talked yesterday, and we all agreed that Steve Malnight would be 
an excellent speaker for this session at 9:15 AM on Monday, June 14. Thanks all! 

Lindsay M. Brown 
Legal & Policy Advisor to Commissioner John Bohn 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415)703-1960 
lmb@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@PGE.COM] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 4:03 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia; Steel, Brian; Malnight, Steven 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney; Brown, Lindsay M.; Green, Stephanie; Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: RE: NARUC/WCPSC - Ojai Conference 

I think Steve Malnight, our VP of Utility Renewable Development, would be a good choice. 

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 3:36 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Steel, Brian 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney; Brown, Lindsay M.; Green, Stephanie; Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: RE: NARUC/WCPSC - Ojai Conference 

hello, 

thanks for that clarification, we need the utilities perspective on this and so I think we need to look for 
someone else, do you have any suggestions? what about Edison's Mark Ulrich or do you have 
someone? 

marzia 
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From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@PGE.COM] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 3:33 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia; Steel, Brian 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney; Brown, Lindsay M.; Green, Stephanie; Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: RE: NARUC/WCPSC - Ojai Conference 

Thanks Marzia. Brian would be a wonderful candidate, but he is employed by the Holding Company 
and his work is on behalf of PG&E Corporation, not PG&E Company, the utility. As long as we are clear 
on this issue, I have no problem with Brian being on the panel. 

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 3:30 PM 
To: Steel, Brian 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K; Dietz, Sidney; Brown, Lindsay M.; Green, Stephanie 
Subject: NARUC/WCPSC - Ojai Conference 

Hi Brian, 

Commissioner Bohn is organizing this years WCPSC conference being held in Ojai, California (June 
13th -16). We would like for you to be a panelists in one of the planned sessions. The full agenda is 
attached in the link below. The session we are hoping for you to participate in is the following: 

Session 2: Green Technologies - What are the Utilities Looking For? The Western States 
have aggressive green energy policy goals. Key renewable energy and innovation officers from 
the utilities will discuss what they are looking for in terms of green technology and what they 
are doing in order to meet these goals 

The link below will provide you with the draft agenda as well as other information. The attached 
document is information about the Green Tech forum. 
http://www.cpuc.ca.qovA/VCPSC/ 

I have copied Lindsay Brown, Advisor to Comr Bohn, who is organizing the conference. Please let us 
know this week if you accept the invitation. 

regards, 
marzia 

Marzia Zafar Zaf@cpuc.ca.gov 415-703 1997 
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